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DAVA/2025-26/CIR 009       Date: 21/04/2025 

Dear Parents, 

In light of the prevailing high temperatures and to ensure the well-being of our 

students, the school has decided to commence the summer holidays earlier than 

scheduled. 

The summer holidays will begin from Saturday, 26th April 2025 for the 

classes Nursery to Std V. 

We advise all students to take necessary precautions during the heatwave and 

stay hydrated. Further updates regarding holiday assignments (if any) will be 

communicated through Whatsapp class group. 

Wishing you a safe and pleasant summer break. 

Warm regards 

Sd/- 

Principal 

 


